
Year 2 News 

Welcome back! We hope that you have had a wonderful half term 

break. So much nicer when the weather plays along too! 

Our topic for this term is Under the Sea and we have planned many 

exciting activities that are cross-curricular.  We will be exploring 

many sea creatures! 

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child is  

wearing sun cream, has a sun hat, a reusable water bottle and coats 

for our English unpredictable weather. The children may also bring 

sun cream that they can apply themselves at lunch time if you wish. 

It is really important that children have a sun hat every day since 

they spend some time outdoors during lunchtime. Please ensure 

these things are also named.  

We look forward to working with you and if you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.  General announcements will 

continue to be communicated via SeeSaw. 

Miss Knowles and Miss Jones 
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PE 

Our PE days continue to be on 

Monday and Thursday. Please 

ensure that your child wears the 

correct uniform and please can 

we ask that children keep trainers 

at school as we do a lot of other 

physical activity during the week. 

We  will  continue to follow the 

Real PE scheme, learning core 

skills.  

Reading 

Please continue to listen to your 

child read at home and comment 

in the Reading Record. Our book 

change day will remain on a 

Monday.  Lots of children have 

completed the Read Write Inc 

scheme and now the 

comprehension skills need to be 

developed. Our library day will 

remain on a Tuesday, please make 

sure your child brings back their 

library book to choose a new one.  

Home learning  

Home learning will be issued via 

SeeSaw.  We will alternate 

between a Maths task one week 

and a Literacy task the following 

 



Term Topic—Under the Sea 

History— We will be looking at seaside holidays and how they have changed since Victorian times. 

DT— We will be designing and making a sea creature finger puppet. 

RE— We will be looking at the Muslim religion and thinking about special journeys. 

PSHEC—  We will be looking at charities and fundraising. 

ICT–  Coding 

Art–  leaf rubbings, close up photographs and art based on Rousseau. 

Summer 2          June/July 

 Maths Literacy 

Week 

One 

Statistics– tally charts and tables Fiction– Narrative  

Nen and the Lonely Fisherman  

Week 

Two 

Statistics– Pictograms Fiction– Narrative  

Nen and the Lonely Fisherman  

Week 

Three 

Position and direction International Week– Non-Fiction on 
Country  

Week  

Four 

Position and direction  Writing to inform– Letter  

Week  

Five 

Recap four operations Writing to inform– Letter  

Week 

Six 

Recap four operations Finishing off/ transition to Year 3 
writing!!   


